
 
 

 

March 10, 2021 
 

SELECT BUS STOPS TEMPORARILY INACTIVE 

Railroad tracks between Highway 111 and Maryville Rd are undergoing 

intermittent closures. When closed, buses will not serve the following bus 

stops. On Pontoon Road: Pontoon @ Village Ln, Pontoon @ Sara St, and 

Pontoon @ Stearns. 

When the tracks are open, the buses will serve the stops as usual. Railroad 

closures should be finished by the evening of March 11, 2021. 

 

For details visit mct.org, call 618-797-INFO (4636) or e-mail info@mct.org. 
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